WALKERGATE SURGERY
                               

Issue: September 2014

Hello and welcome to our newsletter, we hope you find it both interesting and helpful. Please feel free to take this home as there are useful pieces of information for you to keep. 
REPEAT PRESCRIPTIONS      
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Don’t leave it too late !!!!!    
Please order only what you need.                                         
We require 48 hours working notice to process 
your repeat prescription.                  

Please note that if you call on a Friday afternoon 
your prescription will not be ready until Wednesday.  
Repeat prescription telephone number 01482 335131

Prescriptions email: prescriptions@walkergate.nhs.net
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USEFUL CONTACT NUMBERS:

NHS DIRECT 





111
Walkergate Surgery – Appointments 



01482 881298 

Walkergate prescription line order line



01482 335131

Walkergate prescription e-mail:




prescriptions.walkergate@NHS.net
Walkergate enquiries e-mail:




enquiries.walkergate@NHS.net


Castle Hill Hospital






01482 875875

Castle Hill Cancer Hospital





01482 461156

Castle Hill Chaplain






01482 461227

Spire Hospital






01482 659471

Hull Royal Infirmary





01482 328541

Princess Royal Hospital





01482 701151

East Riding Community Hospital




01482 886600

PALS, Hull







01482 623065

Police – non emergency





0845 6060222

Childline







0800 11 11

NSPCC







0808 800 5000

Samaritans







01482 323456

Crime Stoppers






0800 555111

Hull Rape Crisis






01482 329990

RSPCA







08705 555999

Electricity – supply failure





0800 375675

Gas – emergencies






0800 111999

Water – emergencies





0845 1242424

Bus service information





01482 222222

National Rail enquiries





08457 484950

Citizens Advice Bureau





01482 224608

Beverley Community Lift





01482 868082
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USEFUL INFORMATION
www.walkergatesurgery.nhs.uk
Are you ready for the recent NHS prescription changes?

Electronic Prescription Service

It’s EASY, SAFE, CONFIDENTIAL and FREE
Sign up at your local pharmacy and all your prescriptions will go directly to them electronically* straight from our system, so you can go straight to the pharmacy to collect.  We can send them electronically to any pharmacy who is participating, they will have a sign in their window or ask them, so if you work in Hull, Bridlington or York etc and would like to collect your prescription from a pharmacy there, just pop in and sign up with them.

Ordering your prescription 

You can order your prescription in whichever format suits you best:

1) Via phone on 01482 335131
2) Via email on prescriptions.walkergate@nhs.net
3) Via your pharmacy

4) Online via our website www.walkergatesurgery.nhs.uk
5) Online via our clinical system – you will need to register to use this service**

6) Drop your request in, in writing or by ticking your repeat slip, at the reception desk

7) Via post, enclosing a paid self-addressed envelope if you want it posting back 

*some medications cannot go electronically and your pharmacy will collect these

** ask at reception for details of how to obtain your username and password

Whichever method you choose REMEMBER

DON’T leave it to late – we need 48 hours to process prescriptions from ordering to collection, excluding weekends

DO order by medication name wherever possible
Your contact details


It would be most helpful if we could have your up to date contact telephone number (including mobiles) together with email address where possible to allow us to contact you when needed.  

We also need to be kept up to date with any address changes, particularly if you are a dispensing patient.

Please let the reception staff have your details to enter onto your records.

Thank you.

WANTED!

PATIENT GROUP MEMBERS
We are always on the look-out for patients to join our patient group.

We meet once a quarter, with refreshments provided, to discuss surgery business and matters affecting patients and are very happy to receive any comments/queries from patient group members.
No experience necessary – just a willingness to speak your mind!!
Contact the Chair Barbara Fawcett via reception or download a joining form off our website or leave your contact details with Caroline Maw, Practice Manager who will pass the details onto Barbara for her to contact you with further details 

01482 881298

*** CHECKING IN FOR YOUR APPOINTMENT ***

WE HAVE AN ELECTRONIC CHECK IN SYSTEM AT RECEPTION.
YOU CAN NOW CHECK IN FOR YOUR APPOINTMENT USING THE MONITOR IN THE WAITING ROOM OR ALTERNATIVELY, STILL CHECK IN WITH ONE OF THE RECEPTIONISTS AT THE HATCH. 

ONLINE SERVICES
We now have the ability to allow patients to use online services 

to order prescriptions and book appointments

You will need a log in name and a password to do this – please ask the 

receptionist to print these out for you
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We would like you to think about your recent experiences of our service.  How likely are you to recommend our GP practice to friends and family if they need similar care or Treatment?
Extremely
Likely

Neither 

Unlikely

Extremely 
Don’t know 



likely nor


unlikely






Unlikely

  Our GP’s can do consultations over the phone. Did you know this?

Yes

No
   Would you use the above service?





Yes

No

  Were you able to get an appointment with your preferred GP?

Yes

No
  If no, did you get an appointment with another GP?



Yes

No


  If our GP’s where to introduce Skype, would you use it?


Yes

No
   Did you know that we have a website?




Yes

No
   www.walkergatesurgery.nhs.uk 





   Do you access our website? Or would you now?



Yes

No

   Did you know that we have a newsletter that we publish quarterly?

Yes

No
   They are available on the website how likely are you to access them there?
Yes

No
   How do you order your prescription?


Online

Email







Phone

At Reception
Electronically* direct to/via the Pharmacy




If you would like help/advice on any of the above, please ask at reception






Any feedback you would like to give. (Write below)

Please provide your age and first part of your post code …………………………….

* Some items cannot go this way – ask for details at the reception.
Opening Times





Monday-Friday 


8.00am-6.00pm





We are closed for staff training every Wednesday 12.30 – 1.30pm.


Please avoid, if possible, phoning us during this hour for routine matters. 


However, if you require a doctor in an emergency please call  


111








IMPORTANT NOTICE





If you need to contact a doctor outside normal working hours please call:





0845 056 8060





This number should only be used if you need a doctor between 6pm and 8am Monday to Friday.


Also


all weekend and all bank holidays.





Any question please ask a member of staff. It may be useful to write this number down for future reference.





NEW WEBSITE





� HYPERLINK "http://www.walkergatesurgery.nhs.uk" �www.walkergatesurgery.nhs.uk�





�





Please visit our new website at look


At all the information on there





Let us know your thoughts and any feedback 


about the site and how you think it could be improved





Patient Survey – please complete and 


return the form to the reception
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